
Greg Greenway and Reggie Harris present Deeper than the Skin: A 
Musical Presentation on Race in America.  
 
Together they explore the issue of race through their insightful music, combined with 
honest talk about personal experiences. Born three days apart, Greg hails from 
Richmond, VA., the capitol of the confederacy, and Reggie, from Philadelphia, PA.  
Several years ago, Reggie discovered that his roots could be traced back to a plantation 
in Ashland, VA., less than 30 minutes from Richmond. He is the offspring of an ex 
Confederate general and a West Indian slave. These performers describe how their 
friendship evolved by better understanding the connections they share and suggest 
ways we can all do the same. They end the evening with a lively Question and Answer 
session. 
 
 
TESTIMONIALS 
 
“Deeper than the Skin is an absolutely amazing experience. Not a performance 
(although these two are two fine performers) but an experience. If you are anywhere 
within reach of this, don’t miss it.” –  
Selma Civil Rights Activist Rev. Gordon Gibson, author of Southern Witness, 
Knoxville, TN. 
 
“Deeper than the Skin is an extremely relevant musical experience that engages 
communities in conversations on race in our time. Greg and Reggie, using the power of 
music and storytelling, take audiences on a journey following their divergent 
backgrounds. Along the way, audience members have the opportunity for self-reflection 
are united through musical participation and have the chance to dialogue with the 
musicians and each other about their own experiences of race and their thoughts on 
where we go next as a community. Reggie and Greg are incredibly talented performers 
who provide an entertaining evening of music filled with messages of justice and hope. 
In our often-divided town, Deeper than the Skin brought together a diverse audience 
and served as a starting point for future conversation and action. It was amazing to be 
in the room where hundreds of people from many backgrounds deeply engaged in the 
topic, were lifted by the spirit of the music, and made thought-provoking comments 
during the dialogue portion. People continue to talk about the concert weeks later. We 
would encourage every community to bring Deeper than the Skin to its residents – 
everyone should have the opportunity to share in this moving experience!” – Jessica 
Sapalio, Williamsburg 

Unitarian Universalist Social Justice Chair, Ariel BenYishay, Assistant Professor, 
College of William and Mary 

 
“They talked about the history that I have never known that has been left out of the 
history textbooks and left to be held by those who suffered and those who look for that 
suffering…Why in history are stories not important? Why has history been downgraded 
to facts and numbers? Why do we not see the humanity in humanity through history?” -
Student, University of Mississippi 


